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traditional four seasons, and
encourages us to think about how we view
changes in our natural world.

English Gardens
The Garden Awakening is a garden design book
with a difference. Drawing inspiration from
long-forgotten Irish gardening traditions,
Mary Reynolds re-imagines gardens as spaces
that work in harmony with nature. Under
Mary's gentle guidance you can awaken your
garden, nuturing the land to become a
beautiful natural space. The Garden Awakening
provides: inspiration for garden designs that
are in harmony with nature practical ideas
and guidance for creating and maintaining
your garden advice on creating a spirtual
space in your garden Whether you want to
bring the energy and atmosphere of wild
places into your own garden, are interested
in permaculture and forest gardening, or want
to create a spiritual space, this book will
guide you in embracing the wild way.

Nature's Colony
The gardens at Highgrove evoke intense
emotion. In January, the dramatic light and
early snowdrops of the Stumpery are
exquisite; the glistening emerald lawns and
tree blossoms in Spring lift the spirits with
a promise of what is to come; in Summer, the
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delphiniums
stand proudly to attention and dramatic leaf
colours welcome Autumn to the Arboretum as
the harvesting in the Kitchen Garden begins.
In Winter the structural elements of the
garden have their moment of glory as the year
comes to a close and the cycle of the seasons
continues. Lavishly illustrated with
photographs that capture both the light and
detail of this magisterial space, this
beautiful book will delight and inspire
gardeners of every level.

The Sigiriya Royal Gardens
A fascinating, definitive history of garden
development and design. From the earliest
documented gardens of ancient Mesopotamia to
the eclectic landscapes of the 21st century,
The Story of Gardening is an engaging tale of
the development and design of the garden.

Hand-list of Ferns and Fern Allies
Cultivated in the Royal Gardens
A pictorial tour of thirty-two public and
private gardens celebrates their history and
diversity and includes Majorelle in Morocco,
the Versailles gardens outside Paris, the
Keukenhof flower show park in The
Netherlands, and the Huntington Gardens in
California. 12,500 first printing.
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Royal Gardeners
Europe's most prestigious estates are
presented in this rich collection of the
history, design, and culture of the
landscapes created for aristocracy from the
seventeenth through the twentieth century,
covering thirty gardens from England to
Russia, and lavishly illustrated with
beautiful color photographs and archival
paintings, engravings, and plans.

The Royal Gardens at Highgrove
See the garden in a whole new way! Gardens
across the globe come in many sizes and
styles, but they share a remarkable number of
similar components. Suzanne Staubach revels
in this connection in A Garden Miscellany. In
short essays meant to be dipped in and out
of, Staubach shares the history, evolution,
and contemporary use of all the parts and
pieces that make up a home garden—from
borders, compost bins, and decks to pergolas,
roof gardens, statues, and troughs. You’ll
learn that fairy gardens have their roots in
the Tang dynasty, the difference between an
arbor and a pergola, how geometry plays a
role in garden design, what a ha-ha is, and
much more. Featuring bold and whimsical
illustrations by Julia Yellow and filled with
interesting facts and anecdotes, A Garden
Miscellany is a must-have for gardeners,
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plant lovers,
the naturally curious
everywhere.

Rewild Your Garden
This is the definitive and most authoritative
book ever published on the glories of English
gardening--historically and horticulturally,
a tour de force. An unprecedented in-depth
look at the English garden by one of
Britain's foremost garden writers and
authorities, this book showcases the enduring
appeal of the English garden whose verdant
lawns and borders of colorful plants are the
inspiration for garden lovers worldwide.
Kathryn Bradley-Hole--the longtime garden
columnist for Country Life--takes a fresh
look at more than seventy gardens from across
England and distills the essence of what
makes the English garden style so sought
after. Seasonal photographs capture the
gardens--some grand, some personal, some
celebrated, some rarely photographed--at
their finest moments, accompanied by
sparkling, insightful text. Featuring
photographs from the unparalleled archives of
Country Life, the full story of the English
garden is here, from medieval monastery
gardens to the Victorians and the Arts and
Crafts movement to the twenty-first century.
Designs by many of the horticultural world's
greats are amply featured, including Gertrude
Jekyll, Capability Brown, Piet Oudolf, and
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Arne Maynard,
well as gardens famous the
world over--Sissinghurst, Hidcote, and Great
Dixter--alongside new and less-well-known
ones, many open to the public.

Flowering Plant Families of the World
Monty Don's incredible journey searching for
the world's 80 most inspirational gardens.

Great Gardens of London
The book is a sumptuous exploration of 21 of
the world's most celebrated royal gardens,
from the formal splendour of Versailles to
the organic, sustainable Highgrove. In
mainland Europe you can journey from the
formal splendour of Het Loo in the
Netherlands and Fontainebleau in France to
the Baroque World Heritage Site of the Royal
Palace of Caserta in Southern Italy. Further
afield still lies the Taj Mahal in India and
the Peterhof Palace in Russia. Each featured
garden will include the history, plantings
and evolution of the garden as well as plant
portraits of key plants and information about
the design and layout of each. Countries
included are: England, Scotland, Germany,
France, Italy, Spain, Austria, the Czech
Republic, the Netherlands, Sweden, Denmark,
Russia, India, Bali and Japan. This inspiring
global selection of royal gardens is a
perfect gift for any gardening enthusiast or
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armchair traveller
and takes the reader on a
journey of architecturally significant houses
and their classic gardens as well as
providing planting ideas that range from
modest to grand, simple to ornate.

Royal Gardens
Besides the efforts that are of a descriptive
and celebrative nature, studies related to
Sri Lanka's historical built heritage largely
view material remains in historical,
sociological, socio-historical and
semiological perspectives. There is hardly
any serious attempt to view such material
remains from a technical-analytical approach
to understand the compositional aspects of
their design. The 5th century AC royal
complex at Sigiriya is no exception in this
regard. The enormous wealth of information
and the material remains unearthed during
more than 100 years of field-based research
by several generations of archaeologists
provide an ideal opportunity for such
analysis. The Sigiriya Royal Gardens fills
the gap in research related to Sri Lanka's
historical built heritage in general, and to
Sigiriya in particular. Therefore, the
present research attempts to read Sigiriya as
a landscape architectonic design to expose
its architectonic composition and design
instruments.
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The Gardens
Russell Page
Established in 1859, Singapore’s Botanic
Gardens has served as a park for Singaporeans
and visitors, a scientific institution, and a
testing ground for tropical plantation crops.
Each function has its own story, while the
Gardens also fuel an underlying narrative of
the juncture of administrative authority and
the natural world. Created to help exploit
natural resources for the British Empire, the
Gardens became contested ground in conflicts
involving administrators and scientists that
reveal shifting understandings of power,
science and nature in Singapore and in
Britain. This continued after independence,
when the Gardens featured in the “greening”
of the nation-state, and became Singapore’s
first World Heritage Site. Positioning the
Singapore Botanic Gardens alongside the Royal
Botanic Gardens at Kew and gardens in India,
Ceylon, Mauritius and the West Indies, this
book tells the story of nature’s colony—a
place where plants were collected, classified
and cultivated to change our understanding of
the region and world.

Sprinter and Sprummer

Gardens in the Time of the Great Muslim
Empires
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Produced in
association
Conservation International, Great Botanic
Gardens of the World is a celebration of the
world's finest plant collections. From the
world-renowned Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, to
the dramatic rainforest flora of the gardens
of South-east Asia and the unique desertflora collections of Arizona, USA, botanist
Sara Oldfield highlights the architectural,
historical, horticultural and landscape
treasures of over 60 of the best botanic
gardens worldwide.

First Book of Indian Botany
London's gardeners are twice blessed: not
only do they live in one of the world's most
vibrant capitals, it is also one of the most
verdant. Gardens of every imaginable style,
shape and size abound on rooftops, within
palaces, surrounding churches, behind walls on every piece of dry land - even if it is
floating on or lapped by the river Thames. In
Great Gardens of London, Victoria Summerley
and Hugo Rittson Thomas collaborate to
unearth the most fascinating stories of
plants and people inside London's most
exciting gardens. Some of the gardens are
strictly private, while others are regularly
open to visitors, but all can now be savoured
and enjoyed along with those who know them
best. Great Gardens of London is a
captivating photographic portrait of the
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greatest gardens
of the capital which are
primarily closed to the public or rarely open
their gates. It will feature gardens designed
by some of the leading contemporary garden
designers from across the world. Accompanying
the photographs will be essays on the design
and planting that explain the designers'
inspiration and passion.

World Checklist and Bibliography of
Fagales
The garden is an expression of our ability to
make nature into art. This pocket-sized book
of the New Horizons series examines the
evolution of the garden over more than 2000
years, exploring some of the most beautiful
gardens in the world, from antiquity,
medieval Europe, Renaissance Italy, classical
France, 18th-century England and the modern
day.

The Garden
A conference on the Islamic garden was held
at M.I.T. in Cambridge, Massachusetts, in
1994. This volume collects eight papers from
the conference and two additional papers
especially written for the book, to further
and act as a basis for the attention given by
scholars these days to Islamic landscape
architecture.
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Sissinghurst:
the Dream Garden
Alan Titchmarsh takes us on a fascinating
tour through the history of Britains royal
gardens from medieval times to the present
day. Taking in existing royal gardens as well
as many that now only exist in paintings,
Alan uncovers the stories behind the gardens
and the colourful monarchs who created them.
From Hampton Court Palace to Kew Palace and
Gardens, to Osborne House and through to the
modern day developments at the Prince of
Wales' home at Highgrove, Alan takes a highly
personal canter through Britains gardening
heritage. Fully illustrated with original
plans, designs, letters, planting records and
full colour diagrams of the major surviving
gardens, this is a sumptuous book charting
some of the most outstanding gardens in
Britain.

Highgrove
“A beautiful tour through some of the
loveliest gardens in the world!” —Peter H.
Raven, President Emeritus at Missouri
Botanical Garden A steep hillside oasis in
Singapore, a garden distinguished by shape
and light in Marrakech, a haunting tree
museum in Switzerland—these are just a few of
the extraordinary outdoor havens visited in
Gardenlust. In this sumptuous global tour of
modern gardens, intrepid plant expert
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Woods
spotlights 50 modern
gardens that push boundaries and define
natural beauty in significant ways. Featuring
both private and public gardens, this journey
makes its way from the Americas and Europe to
Australia and New Zealand, with stops in
Asia, Africa, and the Arabian Peninsula.
Along the way, you'll learn about the people,
plants, and stories that make these iconic
gardens so lust-worthy. As inspiring as it is
insightful, Gardenlust will delight your
passion for garden inspiration—and the many
places it grows.

Paradise Gardens
Monty Don, Britain's treasured
horticulturalist, explores iconic and littleknown gardens throughout America. For
decades, Britain's much-loved gardener Monty
Don has been leading us down all kinds of
garden paths to show us why green spaces are
vital to our wellbeing and culture. Now, he
travels across America to trace the
fascinating histories of outdoor spaces which
variously epitomize or redefine the American
garden. Don looks at a huge variety of
gardens and outdoor spaces at the center of
American history from the White House Kitchen
Garden and the garden at the British Embassy
in DC, to the slave garden at Thomas
Jefferson's Monticello estate and Middleton
Place in South Carolina. On the West coast,
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he visits And
verdant
oases designed by Richard
Neutra, Charles Eames, and Frank Lloyd
Wright. Don delves into contemporary
interpretations of outdoor space, looking at
how urban gardens such as New York City's
High Line feed our souls, and how some can
even feed our bodies - such as the Edible
Schoolyard in San Francisco and guerrilla
gardeners' urban farm in inner-city Detroit.
The book also invites us to take a peek into
the gardens of well-known figures such as
Bette Midler, Lionel Richie, and Anna
Wintour. Throughout the volume, celebrated
photographer Derry Moore brings each of these
gardens to life with splendid images that
capture the settings' unique light, ambiance,
and sense of space. Featuring luscious
photography and Monty Don's engaging and
informed commentary, this book will leave you
with a richer understanding of how and why
America's most important gardens came to be
designed.

Royal Homes and Gardens
In Search of Paradise is a survey of the
great gardens of the world, presented through
photographic images and the descriptions of
the garden designer and writer Penelope
Hobhouse. Here you will find the oases of the
Middle East, the gardens of Chinese scholars,
Japanese sages and Renaissance humanists,
French baroque gardens, the English landscape
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Here too are the gardens of the great modern
designers, among them Roberto Burle Marx,
Fernando Caruncho, Dan Kiley, John Brookes
and James van Sweden.

The Most Beautiful Gardens in the World
Discover the extraordinary diversity of the
plant world--and how plants work--with this
photographic celebration of the trees,
flowers, and foliage plants that share our
planet. From tiny mosses and delicate ferns
to vibrant blooms and stately palms, Flora
invites you to explore the plant kingdom from
the ground up, and from root to leaf tip.
DK's elegant introduction to botany is packed
with sumptuous photos and crystal-clear
illustrations that explain the mechanics of
photosynthesis, why leaves change color, how
cacti store water, and how seeds know when to
grow. Filled with fascinating stories of how
plant roots and leaves communicate with their
neighbors and how flowers use color and scent
to interact with--and manipulate--the
creatures around them, Flora is a fresh and
engaging introduction to the mysterious inner
workings of the plant world.

Flora
Fagales contains full checklists of
important, mainly temperate genera,
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species, their growth
patterns, distribution and conservation
status.

A Garden Miscellany
Given the frequent movement of commercial
plants outside their native location, the
consistent and standard use of plant names
for proper identification and communication
has become increasingly important. This
second edition of World Economic Plants: A
Standard Reference is a key tool in the
maintenance of standards for the basic
science underlyin

Plants of the World
The CRC World Dictionary of Plant Names, a
four volume set, is the most comprehensive
work of its kind available today. The reader
will find its coverage absorbing and useful.
Umberto Quattrocchi, was awarded the
prestigious Hanbury Botanical Garden Award
for his studies on flowers and gardens.

The Garden Awakening
Evolution of land plant -- Plants and human
culture -- Naming plants -- Classification
and the angiosperm phylogeny group

Around the World in 80 Gardens
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Some are well-loved favorites, visited by
hundreds of thousands of people every year;
others are tranquil oases of calm known only
to a privileged few. Yet each garden has
something to teach us about the history of
garden design-- and a glimpse of what we can
expect from the gardens of tomorrow.

Royal Gardens of Europe
'Roderick Floud's ground-breaking study of
the history, money, places and personalities
involved in British gardens over the past 350
years gives fascinating insight into why
gardening is part of this country's soul.'
Michael Heseltine, Deputy Prime Minister
(1996-1997) 'Thousands of books have been
written about the history of British gardens
but Roderick Floud, one of Britain's most
distinguished economic historians, asks new
and important questions: how much did gardens
cost to build and maintain, and where did the
money come from? Superbly researched, it is
full of information which will surprise both
economists and gardeners. The book is fun as
well as edifying: Floud shows us gardens
grand and humble, and introduces us
gardeners, plantsmen and technologies in
wonderful varieties.' Jane Humphries,
Centennial Professor, London School of
Economics At least since the seventeenth
century, most of the English population have
been unable to stop making, improving and
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of books about them, this is the first to
address seriously the question of how much
gardens and gardening have cost, and to work
out the place of gardens in the economic, as
well as the horticultural, life of the
nation. It is a new kind of gardening
history. Beginning with the Restoration of
Charles II in 1660, Roderick Floud describes
the role of the monarchy and central and
local government in creating gardens, as well
as that of the (generally aristocratic or
plutocratic) builders of the great gardens of
Stuart, Georgian and Victorian England. He
considers the designers of these gardens as
both artists and businessmen - often earning
enormous sums by modern standards, matched by
the nurserymen and plant collectors who
supplied their plants. He uncovers the lives
and rewards of working gardeners, the
domestic gardens that came with the growth of
suburbs and the impact of gardening on
technical developments from man-made lakes to
central heating. AN ECONOMIC HISTORY OF THE
ENGLISH GARDEN shows the extraordinary
commitment of money as well as time that the
English have made to gardens and gardening
over three and a half centuries. It reveals
the connections of our gardens to the reestablishment of the English monarchy, the
national debt, transport during the
Industrial Revolution, the new industries of
steam, glass and iron, and the built
environment that is now all around us. It is
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a fresh perspective
on the history of England
and will open the eyes of gardeners - and
garden visitors - to an unexpected dimension
of what they do.

Great Botanic Gardens of the World
A journey through the most unlikely of
gardens: the oases of peace people create in
the midst of war In this millennium, we have
become war weary. From Afghanistan to Iraq,
from Ukraine to South Sudan and Syria, from
Kashmir to the West Bank, conflict is as
contagious and poisonous as Japanese
knotweed. Living through it are people just
like us with ordinary jobs, ordinary
pressures and ordinary lives. Against a new
landscape of horror and violence it is up to
them to maintain a modicum of normality and
colour. For some, gardening is the way to
achieve this. Working in the world's most
dangerous war zones, freelance war
correspondent and photographer Lally Snow has
often chanced across a very moving sight, a
testimony to the triumph of the human spirit
in adversity, a celebration of hope and
beauty: a war garden. In Kabul, the royal
gardens are tended by a centenarian gardener,
though the king is long gone; in Camp
Bastion, bored soldiers improvise tiny
gardens to give themselves a moment's peace;
on both sides of the dividing line in
Jerusalem families tend groves of olives and
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raise beautiful
plants from the unforgiving,
disputed landscape; in Ukraine, families tend
their gardens in the middle of a surreal,
frozen war. War Gardens is a surprising,
tragic and beautiful journey through the
darkest places of the modern world, revealing
the ways people make time and space for
themselves and for nature even in the middle
of destruction. Illustrated with Lally Snow's
own award-winning photography, this is a book
to treasure.

American Gardens
Britain has a wealth of royal palaces, some
owned by the Crown as part of the country’s
assets, while others have been bought by
members of the Royal Family themselves as
personal residences. Each property has a
fascinating story behind it, as well as its
own unique place in history. This beautifully
illustrated book looks at some of the UK’s
best-loved royal homes, current and former,
their buildings, gardens, treasures and, of
course, their inhabitants past and present.
Discover how these homes have evolved over
the centuries and how they are being adapted
for the future and the demands of modern
life. Written by seasoned Pitkin royal author
Halima Sadat, this easily digestible volume
makes a wonderful companion for anyone
visiting these impressive buildings and their
beautiful gardens. Entries include: Hampton
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Court, Osborne
House, Windsor Castle,
Kensington Palace, Buckingham Palace,
Highgrove, Sandringham and Balmoral.

An Economic History of the English
Garden
When Prince Charles first moved in to
Highgrove, the gardens were a blank canvas
and His Royal Highness an inexperienced
gardener. Now, nearly 40 years later, through
hard work and passion, not only has he become
an accomplished gardener but the grounds of
his Gloucestershire home have been
transformed into one of the most remarkable
gardens in Britain, delighting visitors from
all around the world. With a Foreword by His
Royal Highness, this lavishly illustrated
book brings together the history of Highgrove
and the myriad gardens that he has created
which reflect his interests: architecture,
the arts, conservation, his belief in organic
principles and, quite simply, his love of
nature all play their part. There are
surprises, too: as Prince Charles loves to
experiment, his garden is one that constantly
evolves as new ideas take shape. The Sundial
Garden, Cottage Garden, Thyme Walk, Terrace,
Kitchen Garden, Stumpery, Arboretum,
Sanctuary and Wildflower Meadow – all, and
more, are here to explore and enjoy.

In Search of Paradise
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As seen on the highly acclaimed BBC2 series
Monty Don's Paradise Gardens, a full colour
exploration of the astonishing beauty of
twenty-nine Islamic paradise gardens from
Iran, Turkey, India, England, Spain and
Morocco. In the Islamic tradition, a garden
with its central elements of water, the scent
of fruit trees, and places for rest and
reflection, celebrate heaven on earth.
Paradise gardens play a central role in
everyday life in the Islamic world, yet
little is known about them. Monty Don and
acclaimed photographer, Derry Moore, set off
on a journey to find out more about the
principles and immersive delights of paradise
gardens and how a very different culture and
climate has influenced garden design round
the world. Their journey covers twenty-nine
gardens from the Real Alcazar and the
Alhambra in Spain, and Le Jardin Majorelle in
Morocco, to Highgrove and a Mughal garden in
Bradford in England. There are some
spectacular and rarely seen examples such as
Pasargadae and the Maidan in Isfahan, Iran,
the birthplace of paradise gardens, as well
as the more renowned examples such as
Turkey's Topkapi Palace and the Amber Palace
and Taj Mahal in India. A glorious
celebration of the richness of Islamic
culture through some of the most beautiful
gardens on earth. 'A garden, green and filled
with water is heaven on earth - it is
paradise.' Monty Don
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The Garden
An A-to-Z compendium of more than 200 garden
elements, styles, features, and ornaments for
gardeners around the globe Following the
bestselling The Gardener's Garden, garden
expert and historian Toby Musgrave explores
the creative art of garden-making through
more than 200 elements and features. This is
the ultimate reference guide, with entries
ranging from AllÃ(c)e and Bower to Formal,
Native Planting, and Xeriscape -- each
illustrated with examples drawn from historic
and contemporary gardens around the world.
Whether tending an English cottage garden or
a Japanese Zen landscape, gardeners and
garden lovers everywhere will be inspired as
never before.

CRC World Dictionary of Plant Names

World Economic Plants
Throughout history and around the world,
monarchies have overseen the creation of
splendid gardens on the grounds of their
royal palaces, leaving a legacy of incredibly
gorgeous places rich with historical
importance. These gardens were conceived not
only for the pleasure of kings and queens but
also as a sign of their power. In this
lavishly illustrated book, photographer JeanPage 22/27
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Baptiste Leroux
takes us on an exclusive walk
through some of the most beautiful gardens in
Europe, the Middle East, and Asia—all of
which have belonged, or still belong, to
royal families. Author Stéphane Bern presents
the intriguing history of these unforgettable
landscapes, accented by personal testimonies
of their owners.

Gardens of the World

Gardenlust
Sustainable gardening is becoming
increasingly important for us, as is the
rewilding of our public spaces. So how can we
contribute in our own gardens and create a
beautiful and relaxing space that is also a
rich habitat for native species? Rewild Your
Garden is a delightfully illustrated,
practical guide to the plants and sustainable
techniques that will encourage and protect
bees, birds and butterflies. So whether you
have a balcony or a large open space, join
horticulturalist Frances Tophill in welcoming
wild spaces back into your garden - and
giving a little something back to the planet.

The Story of Gardening
Ranging from huge cacti and broadleaf trees
to tiny arctic flowers, flowering plants are
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the most vital
component of global
biodiversity. They provide the crops that
feed us, medicines, oils, fibres, herbs,
spices, dyes, beverages, timber and habitats
for countless animals.This updated and
revised successor to a classic book,
Flowering Plants of the World is an
authoritative, fascinating introduction to
the Earth's most colourful flora comprising
comprehensive accounts of more than 500
flowering plant families. Each entry
describes distribution, diagnostic features,
classification, structures, uses and ecology
of flowering plants. Over 1,000 visually
stunning and precisely scaled illustrations
display the major characteristics of key
plants and detailed maps show worldwide
distribution.Written by a team of
acknowledged experts, this is the definitive
survey of flowering plants worldwide and
brings to the forefront the latest views on
their classification. An extensive and
meticulously illustrated glossary describes
the specialist terms used in the text, and a
comprehensive index includes plant names in
both Latin and English.Both as a book of
breathtaking beauty and a discourse on the
science of flowering plants, this essential
reference is sure to become a horticultural
and botanical classic and part of every
gardening enthusiast's and plant scientist's
library.
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Royal Gardens
of the World
In SISSINGHURST: A DREAM GARDEN Tim
Richardson reveals the magic and the mystery
of these world-famous and most evocative
English gardens, famous for their
horticulture, their creators and the
realisation of personal dreams.

GARDENS OF CORFU.
A new edition, completely redesigned and
including new photographs, of the classic
account of Russell Page’s garden designs.
Perhaps the greatest garden designer of the
twentieth century, Russell Page (1906–85) was
trained as an artist, and brought an
architectural sensibility and a keen eye for
style to the many vast garden projects that
he undertook. With the assistance and cooperation of Page’s clients, Schinz and van
Zuylen have researched and photographed all
of his best work, both early and late, and
some now no longer extant. Through his
private files and unpublished writing, the
man and his work are brought into sharp
focus, and over 250 photographs capture the
special beauty of his creations in England,
America and throughout continental Europe.
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